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March 16, 2020 
 
Dear Participants and Care Partners, 
 
Under the requirement of the Department of Human Services (DHS) and for the 
safety and wellness of our participants, families, and the community at large, 
Grace Center will temporarily close until further notice. This DHS policy applies 
to all certified Adult Day Service Programs in the State of Oregon.  
 
This action is in place until April 30, 2020, with the understanding that 
guidance from DHS may change as the situation evolves. These extraordinary 
actions are being taken to limit the potential for participants’ exposure to 
novel Coronavirus (COVID-19). 
 
For updated information about COVID-19, you may visit the Oregon Health 
Authority’s COVID-19 webpage. For information and updates from Grace 
Center, please visit our website: www.gracecenter-corvallis.org 
 
We want to emphasize that this is a temporary closure and we will re-open as 
soon as DHS and the Oregon Health Authority deem it safe to do so. You will be 
notified directly by phone when Grace Center is able to re-open. Thank you for 
your support and understanding during this unfortunate time.  
 
Thank you again, 
 
 
Rene` Knight  Tera Stegner    Heidi Igarashi 
Director of Operations  Director of Community Relations Board President 
 

http://www.gracecenter-corvallis.org/
https://www.oregon.gov/oha/PH/DISEASESCONDITIONS/DISEASESAZ/Pages/emerging-respiratory-infections.aspx
http://www.gracecenter-corvallis.org/

